
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 

TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO ALLOW THE OPTION FOR CURRENT 

4TH AND 7TH GRADE STUDENTS TO STAY AT THEIR CURRENT 
CAMPUS FOR THE 2015-2016 SCHOOL YEAR   

 
DATE: November 18, 2014 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
The recently approved attendance boundary rezoning will result in some current 4th and 
7th grade students being moved next year to a different campus. Parents have 
requested that the aforementioned students be given the option to stay at their current 
campus so that they are not moved for their last year of elementary or middle school.   
We believe it is best for students to be provided the option.   
 
 
    
 
 ************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the recommended option as 
presented. 
 
 ************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe,       
Superintendent of Schools    
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